
I am writing to express my support for the proposed Wind Farm project to be run by 
Winterbourne Wind Pty Ltd. I believe this project will bring numerous benefits to the 
community, including the generation of clean, renewable energy and the creation of jobs 
during construction and operation. 

The importance of transitioning to renewable energy sources cannot be overstated, and the 
development of this wind farm will make a significant contribution to this goal. 
Additionally, the economic benefits of the project, including the creation of local jobs, 
cannot be ignored. 

 

I encourage the Department of Planning to carefully consider the benefits of this project 
and to approve it in a timely manner. Thank you. 
 


